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OPINION COMMITTEE 

September 18, 2019 

The Honorable Ken Paxton 
Attorney General of Texas 
Attn: Opinions Committee 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711-2548 

Dear General Paxton: 

Together We Care 
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Pursuant to Texas Government Code section 402.042(b)(5), I request an Attorney General 
Opinion on the following question: 

Do the activities of the State Employee Charitable Campaign constitute a taxpayer 
resource transaction under Texas Government Code section 2272.003? 

The State Employee Charitable Campaign Policy Committee will begin accepting 
applications from private entities in December 2019 for the next campaign. Therefore, I 
request that this opinion be expedited, if possible. 

a n, State Policy Committee 
State Employee Charitable Campaign 
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